Dear Animal Care and Control volunteers, rescue partners, fosters, animal guardians, and others who care about animals,
 
Sonoma County Animal Care and Control invites you to the second of our monthly Community Outreach meetings to bring together people like you who want to support Animal Care and Control’s efforts to find forever homes for companion animals, to connect people with vital animal services, to protect public safety, and to help the community at large become more engaged in supporting animals. 
 
The meetings are set for the fourth Tuesday of the month from 4:30 – 6:00 p.m. at 490 Mendocino Avenue, Santa Rosa (Manzanita Conference Room -- upstairs). The next meeting is Tuesday, May 28th. While RSVP is not required, it helps to know about how many people to expect, so if you plan to attend, please do send an email to Sandra.lupien@sonoma-county.org. 
 
The specific focus of the May 28th meeting is to:
        Brainstorm regarding volunteerism at ACC
o   What are some new ways to involve volunteers at ACC? Maybe you’ve enjoyed a volunteer program at another shelter, always wanted to do _______ at a shelter, or always thought _______________ would be a really cool thing for a shelter to engage volunteers in…
o   What are some channels through which to recruit new volunteers?
        Share with you draft materials for an upcoming outreach campaign and get your feedback/ideas for moving forward.
 
The first meeting in April was a lot of fun and resulted in some great ideas for ACC communications and outreach!
 
In general, please attend the ACC Community Outreach Meetings if you: 
        Would love to know more about what’s going on with Animal Care and Control outreach and communications; and/or
        Want to roll up your sleeves and be an integral part of a creative process to plan communications and outreach processes that support animal welfare in Sonoma County; and/or
        Want to be part of a core team of people working together to implement Animal Care and Control’s communications and outreach plans. 
 
The meetings will be focus group style, and each meeting will focus on one or two specific topics. 
 
Animal Care and Control is in the process of creating a new communications and outreach plan that we’ll begin to implement this summer, and we can’t do it without you! 
 
The goal is for these meetings to be creative, fun, and productive. I’m looking forward to interesting and inspired discussions that will help support animals and people in our community. It’s up to all of us, so please participate.
 
Please let me know what questions you have. 
 
Yours truly,
 
Sandra Lupien
Communications and Outreach Manager
Department of Health Services
Public Health Division
625 5th Street
Santa Rosa, CA 95404
707-565-4582
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